
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 22nd  October 2021 

 

Year 1 Visit to the Walled Garden 

This week Year 1 children have been on a local walk to the Walled Garden in Kingsbury Park and loved 
looking at the plants and animal life. It was lovely to be able to have a school trip after such a long time. 

The children had a most enjoyable time looking for autumn changes.  

Parents might like to use this local resource when the children are on the half term break or at the 
weekends. The Walled Garden is open on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Saturdays until 2:00 pm and it is free of 

charge!  You can find more details at https://bhcg.chessck.co.uk/RoeGreenWalledGarden  

A huge Thank you to all the parent helpers! 
 
 

 
 

 We hope you all have a relaxing half term break and look forward to seeing your children 
back in school on Monday 1st November. 

https://bhcg.chessck.co.uk/RoeGreenWalledGarden


 

Reminders for Parents 
 

 There is no school next week as it is the half term break. We will be returning to school on Monday 1st 
November. 

 

 Please note that there will be no school on Friday 5th November as it is an occasional day holiday. 
 

 Reception Parents’ Meetings will be taking place during the week of the 8th November – letters have been 
emailed to all Reception parents. 
 

 With the change in the weather, please can you ensure that your children come to school warmly dressed 
with hats and gloves for break times. 
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Free Activities for Children in London this Half Term. 
 

At the Tate Modern, there will be free activities and events offering families new ways to get creative and 

playfully explore art together. 
For booking go to - https://www.tate.org.uk/whats-on/tate-modern/festival/uniqlo-tate-play  

 

At the British Museum, you can explore the galleries with an activity-filled backpack or family trail. Or you 

could, join free workshops, art and craft stations, storytelling sessions and re-enactments. 
For booking go to - https://www.britishmuseum.org/events/october-half-term-family-activities  

 

At the Natural History Museum, you could go on a free, family friendly self-guided tour. 

To book a timed entry slot go to - https://www.nhm.ac.uk/visit.html#tickets

 

 
 

 

This Week 
 

 

This week our Attendance Award goes to Rabbit Class with 97% attendance - well done! 

This week the children have been preparing for our first Poetry Assembly of the year, the focus for the poems was 
food. The children performed their poems beautifully and we were particularly proud of our Reception children as 

this was their first assembly. 

We did not have certificates this week because of the Poetry Assembly. 
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